
ADDENDUM NO. 2 
TO NOTICE OF PROVIDERS OF PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 

 
For Assistance with Energy and Energy-Related Matters 

for DHHL Lands Statewide / PS-18-LMD-001 
 
The following is a question received as of January 30, 2018 regarding this solicitation: 

 
1. Will you accept responses to this solicitation by email? 

 No. 
 

2. Is it a requirement of this solicitation that in order to be considered 
respondents must have worked with Hawaii clients on energy-related and 
renewable energy matters? 
It is not requirement but we would like to know if the provider has had experience 
working with Hawaii clients on energy-related and renewable energy matters. 
 
  

    


